


4. Every year, we commission a Gallup poll that takes the pulse of Israeli 

attitudes toward the European Union. We just received the results of the 

2022 survey. It hasn’t been published anywhere yet, but I am happy to offer 

you a sneak preview. The main headline is that the number of Israelis who 

have a positive view of the EU has increased over the last year from 42% to 

47%. This number should of course be much higher, but the good news is 

that only 15% have a negative view of the EU. (The rest are neutral.) 

 

5. Another heartening finding of our poll is that a whopping 72% percent of 

respondents consider EU-Israel relations as good, and only 24% as bad. 

Interestingly, the respondents who view bilateral ties as “very good” has 

doubled from 10% to 20%.  

 

6. Now some of you may have heard about the annual Mitvim survey, which 

has somewhat less encouraging figures. But the most recent Mitvim poll, 

released just a few weeks ago, also showed a significant increase in the 

number of Israelis who perceive the EU as a friend of Israel. In fact, the 

number of Israelis who view the EU as a friend is the highest in years. 

 

7. I hope that we will all do our part to ensure that these positive trends are 

sustained and continue to grow. Because the EU-Israel relationship is 

strong, deep, and mutually beneficial, and it only makes sense that this also 

be reflected in public opinion. 

 

8. I hope you will enjoy the rest of the evening, including the keynotes by our 

very distinguished guests.  

 

9. Thank you very much! 
 

 

 




